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21st November 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

You may have seen coverage in the news, that all teaching unions in Northern Ireland are 

embarking on a half day strike action on Wednesday 29th November 2023. I am writing 

to inform you about the impact this will have on our school.  

 

There will be NO MORNING SESSIONS at Ballymoney Nursery School on Wednesday 

29th November 2023. The afternoon sessions will still be taking place but at the 

adjusted time of 1.15pm-2.45pm due to the Open Day. 

 

I am aware that the notice of this strike will cause some disruption and follows quickly 

after the non-teaching strike action. I would ask you, however, to be understanding. 

Taking strike action is not something that any member of school staff would undertake 

lightly.  

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jennifer Trimmings,  

Principal 
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